
Hey Y’all! We are kicking off the FEI Dallas 2023-24 meeting year on Monday, September 11. This year is a 
year of vision and growth to new levels. FEI Dallas members and sponsors: Be sure to watch your email as 
registrations open for numerous events, or visit the FEI Dallas website – www.feidallas.org – to see a listing of 
upcoming events and other information about our chapter. 

Thanks to our hard-working committees and active sponsors, FEI Dallas opens with a fall calendar full of 
programs. Make note that our monthly chapter meetings will continue to be held at Northwood Club on the 
second Mondays of the month from September to November (there’s no monthly meeting in December due 
to the holidays). Starting in January 2024 we will be meeting on second Tuesdays instead of Mondays. 
These great programs and events don’t happen without a lot of teamwork. Sponsors, staff, and committees put 
in a lot of time to make this schedule come together. Thanks to all for that effort. 

One more thing for FEI Dallas members… The 2023-24 Membership Directory goes to print this fall. We ask 
that you visit the chapter website by September 30th to review/update your company and contact information 
to help ensure that your FEI colleagues can reach you. Just log in if you’re not already and click your name at 
the top of the page to go to your profile where you can view and update contact information and other aspects 
in your member record. 

Jim Farrell
FEI Dallas President
CFO, Synctive and Conquest


